LaSalle County Retired Teachers Association General Meeting
August 7, 202- The Minutes from the July 15, 2021 Executive Board
Meeting were placed on file.

- There was no treasurer report

Mary Trovero, Special Projects, informed us of the Centenarian Award for
Mary Walsh who will be 100 on Sept 9th. Bucks for Books will be awarded
at the next General Meeting.

Janie Hoffmann, Newsletter, needs articles for the fall newsletter by Sept.
13, 2021. The Fall newsletter will include a dues request for 2022.

President Jackie Sapienza called the meeting to order.

- Jackie discussed the need for new members. She encouraged us to
invite all retired teachers to join our organization.

-Jackie reported an email from Navana pleading for attendance at the
Convention.

Our unit honoree is Pauline Cashman.

Alice Joop, Programs, asked for ideas for future meetings.

Linda Dobrydnia, Benefits/Education reported on the Christmas display for
Rotary Park. It was decided that we wait one more year to get this display.

The fall General Meeting will be on Monday, October 4, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.
Coffee and donuts will be the refreshments.

Linda Dobrydnia motioned to adjourn the meeting. Sue Yopchik seconded.
Submitted,

Trudy Forkner



